Feb. 28, 2009

John Sampson
35316 North Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, MN 55744

Dear John,
My sincere apologies about the lateness of my response. Your letter got misfiled.

You indeed did hear the True Oldies Channel...740 WDGY. We have been on the air
with this format for almost 3 years. Doing well here in the Twin Cities.

Sincerely,

Tom Witschen

WDGY Operations Manager
651-436-4000
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